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NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATIONS 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meetings of the Santa Barbara Local Agency 
Formation Commission on Thursday, December 4, 2008 and Thursday, January 1, 2009 have 
been cancelled.  
 
The next regular meeting will be on Thursday, February 5, 2009 at 2:00 pm in Santa Maria.  
 
Please call the LAFCO office if you have any questions. 

 
 

     BOB BRAITMAN 
     Executive Officer 
 
 
 
 
     By         
           Mary Everett 
           Secretary to the Commission 
 
Dated:  November 10, 2008 
 
 

Commissioners:   Cathy Schlottmann, Chair    Joe Centeno  Dick DeWees  Brooks Firestone  Martin Mariscal   Bob Orach 
 Larry Wilson  Joe Armendariz  John Fox  Bob Short  Janet Wolf  Executive Officer:  Bob Braitman 

http://www.sblafco.org/
http://www.sblafco.org/
http://www.sblafco.org/

	LAFCO 
	NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATIONS


